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I am writing to say this country is consistently and systematically ruining any right to privacy. A good example
is my health records blatant sale of data to insurers, much like the facebook data privacy breeches that have
been so very much condemned in recent times. Australians have a right to privacy, yet our government seems to
want to infringe on this every-time it seems to inconvenience them.

The Right Honourable Peter Dutton has framed this law to exercise power over ‘terrorists’ yet the only
reassurances it gives is to Australia's inherent xenophobia.

The measures put forward by this bill are far too extreme. This is now the reason i have become all too
disenfranchised by liberal and will not be voting for them in the upcoming election.

- Vincent Scollo
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